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Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Committee, 08.03.17 

“We are grateful to the Committee for accepting and discussing the petition and for 

examining the issues it raised. As a result of the petition, the Welsh Government is 

now working with Alzheimer’s Society Cymru and with people in Wales affected by 

dementia to develop a dementia strategy. We are content for the petition to be 

closed, given that its main objective is now being met, and we would like to place 

on record our thanks to the Committee for their assistance.” 

 


